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HB0019 - Health Insurance Right to Shop Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 11/15/2017 14:32:20 by Paul Anderton

Health Insurance Right to Shop Amendments formalizes PEHP?s current efforts to find cost

savings opportunities by requiring PEHP to create a program to reward members for selecting

low cost and high quality providers. The bill provides PEHP discretion in implementing the

program. Because this bill is within PEHP?s current efforts, there are no new costs associated

with this bill.  It is also still too early to identify or quantify any potential cost savings due to these

efforts.  We would anticipate savings beyond any implementation costs but would need to be

further along in identifying specific program elements to be in a position to estimate that.


